
 

August 7, 2016 

 

BEL Continues Restoration to Remainder of Belize District 
 

At midnight last night, power supply had been restored to 96% of the country and 86% of 

customers in the Belize District.  

 

As has been the case since Thursday, BEL’s teams resumed works early this morning and are 

focusing on completing restoration to the following areas during today and tomorrow: 
 

 Sandhill 

 Sandhill to Maskall 

 Sandhill to Crooked Tree 

 Burrell Boom and surrounding communities 

 Boom Road to Flowers Bank 

 Boom Road to Rancho 

 The remainder of Caye Caulker 

 

BEL reminds customers that they will be experiencing intermittent outages in order to reconnect 

additional customers. 

 

As the Company restores power to these communities, several premises will be unable to 

connect due to damages to transformers and service entrances which occurred during the 

passage of Hurricane Earl.   

 

BEL is therefore offering the services of licensed electricians, contracted by the Company, to 

conduct inspection and repairs of damaged service entrances.  Interested customers are 

encouraged to request BEL’s assistance by calling 0-800-BEL-CARE (0-800-235-2273) or for more 

information.  

 

-END- 

 


